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THERE’S TROUBLE IN PARIDISE (PART2) 

 

Sadly, as we all know, it has been a very poor start to the 2024 season with very low entrant 

numbers. This fact was compounded further last weekend with only 3 entrants for the Ernie Hastie 

Memorial event at Collie, round four in the Formula Classic Championship. 

With so few entrants in the event, the tough decision was made to cancel the event for Formula 

Classic.  

Round 5 of our championship is being held at Wanneroo Park on Saturday 15th June. It is imperative 

Formula Classic puts out a big field of cars at this event to demonstrate our commitment to the class 

and reassure the car club we are a robust racing group. Entries for this event are open now. 

 

Questionnaire  

Attached to this newsletter is a questionnaire that all racing members are asked to complete and 

return. Please make the effort to complete this questionnaire and to be frank in your responses (The 

questionnaire is in MS Word format for ease of completion). The responses to the questionnaire 

should provide valuable feedback on why our entry numbers are low and armed with this 

information it should allow us to plan a forward path for the group. Be assured your response to the 

questionnaire will not be shared outside of Formula Classic and no personal references will be made 

in our analysis of the information provided. 

  

 

 



 

 

2024 CHAMPIONSHIP SEASON 

 

1 Carco.com.au Raceway 03 March 

2 Collie Motorplex 23/24 March 

3 Carco.com.au Raceway 14 April 

4 Collie Motorplex 05 May 

5 Carco.com.au Raceway 15 June 

6 Collie Motorplex 17/18 Aug 

7 Carco.com.au Raceway 14/15 Sept 

8 Collie Motorplex 21/22 Sept 

9 Carco.com.au Raceway 19 Oct 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAY SAFE 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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